
 

20th February 2018 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Activity Week 9th - 16th March 2018 – Request for help with transport 
 
As you are aware, Year 6 have their Activity Week from the 9th-16th March 2018.  
 
We have some wonderful activities planned. On Tuesday 13th March, we are going 
swimming at Maidstone Leisure Centre and on Thursday 15th March we are going to Laser 
Quest at Battlezone in Ashford.  
 
We need and would be very grateful for parents/carers to help transport the children to this 
event. Please could you return the form below to let us know whether you can offer any 
help with driving children to and from the above activities. Your help would be greatly 
appreciated! 
 
Please return the slip as soon as possible if you are able to offer any help. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Year 6 Team 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Activity Week 9th - 16th March 2018 – Request for help with transport 
 
Child’s Name………………………………………………………..  Class ……………………………… 
 
I give permission for my child to travel to these events by car either with a member of 
school staff or a parent helper  
 
Parent/Carer Name ………………………………………………………. 
 
I can help with transport to Maidstone Leisure Centre on 13th March                        
 
I can help with transport to Battlezone in Ashford on 15th March            
 
I am unable to help with transport                
 
I understand that if am able to help I will be sent a declaration form that I need to 
complete and send back and I will bring a copy of my driving license and Certificate of 
Motor Insurance to the School Office asap if I have not already done so previously. 
 
Signed ………………………………………………….. (Parent/Carer)         Date …………………… 
 
 

PLEASE RETURN SLIPS ASAP! 


